
The East Side Players 
are pleased to announce

Auditions for 
their upcoming production of

Disney’s The Little Mermaid
Sundays March 12 & 19, 2022 

All ages welcome! 
For audition times and complete audition and production information 

please go to esptheater.org

http://esptheater.org/current-season.php

http://esptheater.org/current-season.php

